INJuyen, David

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

ae Witson [

Tuesday, April 26, 2016 9:51 AM
Nguyen, David
Fwd: Updates

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Daryl Turner <Daryl@ppavigil.org>
Date: December 1, 2015 at 8:42:39 PM PST
To: Mac Wilson -
Subject: Re: Updates

Ms Wilson, thank you very much for your efforts.

Daryl

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 1, 2015, at 17:13, Mae Wilson <|j N V' ote:

Hello Mr Turner,

I apologize for my delayed response it has been a very busy time! Thanks for
reaching back out. I spoke with Mr. Handleman and am working on a
compromise. I also intend to follow up with the city to inquire about how the
COAB meetings are filmed and see if I can replicate some of their protocols
where relevant.

I also am restructuring the meeting to go over conduct expectations, processes,
and ground rules on the front end so that I am better able to hold people
accountable once the meeting has begun. My plan is to do this after the IPR
Director and Chair reports so that late comers do not miss it. I also intend to post
these up during the meeting so that they are constant reminders and can be
referred to if necessary.

This will all be a work in progress so I'm hopeful these changes get us closer to
where we'd like to be in regards to creating a safe, just, and respectful

environment for everyone.

Hope you had a good holiday,
Mae Wilson

On Monday, November 23, 2015, Daryl Turner <Daryl@ppavigil.org> wrote:




Ms Wilson, I'm just checking in with you in regards to the conversation that you
and I and Angelo had a few weeks ago. I know this is a busy time of the year for
everyone but if there are any updates I would greatly appreciate hearing what
they are.

Daryl

Daryl Turner
PPA President

ORCOPS President



